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Wow, it’s already May! 
We are now five months in to 2021, how fast the time goes! We hope that 
you all are continuing to do well and staying safe. One of our goals for this 
year is to make sure all Chapter members receive our emails, newsletters, 
etc., so please make sure to update your information on the ACDIS roster 
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/chapter-membership-roster). 

Again, we want this Newsletter to continue to provide you with educational 
information, helpful tips, events, and news that will keep you all updated of 
what the Texas ACDIS Chapter has in store! We have exciting things coming 
soon…stay tuned! 

Guess what? We have a new chapter logo! We hope that you like it as much 
as we do! 

 

Thank you for being a Member of the Texas ACDIS Chapter! 

Sincerely, 

The Texas ACDIS Leadership Team 

Still Requesting Call for Speakers  
If you are interested in speaking or presenting for our webinars in the 
upcoming months of July, September, and November, we would love to hear 
from you. Please send us an email if you are interested! 

Attention: We Need your Help! 
We would like to ask CDI Leaders and CDI professionals who are members of 
Texas ACDIS Chapter for assistance regarding the new feature in our 
newsletter titled “CDI Specialist Spotlight” that will highlight and 
recognize a CDI professional in Texas. We still need your help with this new 
and exciting recognition opportunity. Please be thinking about who you 
would like to recognize on your team. Thank you! 
 

 

We have a NEW 
Twitter Page 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Follow us 
@txacdis 



Leadership Team 

 

 

 

Upcoming: May 21st Webinar 
We hope that you all will be joining us for the webinar titled “Potential CDI 
Opportunities Outside Acute Care Hospitals” that will take place on May 
21, 2021 1100-1200 CT. This webinar will be presented by Dr. Sreenath 
Meegada MD, MPH, FACP, CCDS. Dr. Meegada is an Academic Internal 
Medicine Hospitalist, Assistant Clinical Professor in Internal Medicine, and 
Clinical Documentation Physician Champion at Christus Good Shepherd 
Medical Center, and we look forward to hearing the presentation.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 

Q&A 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kristie Alexander 

Jacqueline Melsha 
 

 
 

Koko Williams 
 

Justin Satterfield 
 

Vanessa Elliott 
 

Answer:  
 

We are considering hosting a leadership summit and will be soliciting 
feedback from CDI leaders across the state! 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Question: What is something that is new and 
exciting that might be coming to the Texas 

ACDIS Chapter? 
 

 

Tu-Quynh Edwards 
 


